
Prayer Concerns
Pearl Ebnit (Kevin’s mother; health issues) Wayne Pruden (Donna Ebnit’s brother)
Paul Moore (Skin Cancer) Nadine Accongio  
Tim Endicott ’s father and step-mom; and grandson Steven Hutchings (Glen Hutching’s son, cancer) 
Archelon Ruby (cancer) Andrew, Vanessa, and Patrick Clark (God’s guidance) 
Pamela Cutchlow Brooks (Healing) Norma Ramirez (cancer)
Basil Alexander Ted Parks (Tim Parks’ uncle), Cancer 
Michael Lai Pang Raymond White (Financial Uplift ment) 
Mei-Ping Webb (Amy Hazzards Co-worker) Nancy (Kimber Parks’ Mother)

Welcome to the 

Garden Grove Seventh-day Adventist Church
January 1, 2011

Performing Arts - Thomas R. Neslund
949.306.1453

Women’s Ministries Leader - Marilyn Krell
h.714.970.2552 c.714.3185774
GGWomensministry@aol.com

Youth Leaders - Steve and Moenau Rivera
714.920.2020
youth@gardengrovesda.com

Pathfi nders/Adventurers - Alex Caldwell
562.899.1925 
Acwaverun@MSN.com.

Pastor Emeritus of Nurture - R. Ted Sneed
714.979.4232

Senior Pastor - Dan Smith
951.359.4634 home; 951.236.7262 cell
pastordan@gardengrovesda.com

Offi  ce Manager - Silvino J. Briceno
714.534.1987 ext. *110
offi  ce@gardengrovesda.com

Bible Worker - Helen Sneed
714.534.1987 ext. *117
714.979.4232 cell

Treasurer  714.534.1987 ext. *115

Life Coaching Program - Paula Hollmon
714.534.1987 ext. *112

Community Services  714.534.4376

As a church of prayer, every Sabbath we will print the names of people requesti ng special prayer for two weeks. 

If you have a prayer request or a praise report, please fi ll out a gray card in the pews and hand it to a Deacon or drop it in the off ering plate.  
If you would like a member of the Pastoral Staff  to contact you regarding your request, please indicate this on your prayer request card as 

well. Each request is remembered during the staff  meeti ngs and is kept confi denti al unless requested to appear in the bulleti n

Our December 2010 budget is $14,750.00. 
So far, we’ve received $32,733.27.

Important Phone Numbers

Church offi  ce address:  12702 9th Street, Garden Grove, CA 92840 
Ph: 714.534.1987     Fax:  714.534.3877

offi  ce@gardengrovesda.com
Website:  www.gardengrovesda.com

    
Offi  ce Hours:  Monday - Thursday 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.



Children’s Sabbath School   (see classroom directory in Lobby)

Cradle Roll birth-age 3 years 

Kindergarten age 4 - age 6 years

Primary age 7 - age 9 years 

Juniors grades 5 & 6 

Earliteens grades 7 & 8

Youth  

Youth/Collegiate  ages 14 - 18 Library

Adult Classes  

Young Adults (ages 18 - 40) Collegiate Quarterly Youth Chapel

Filipino Class Adult Quarterly  Fellowship Hall

Tom Neslund Adult Quarterly North Room

Spanish Class  Spanish Quarterly Board Room

Vietnamese Class Vietnamese Quarterly Pathfi nder Room

Friends in Prayer Birth of Jesus - Luke Upstairs Landing

Dan Smith “Issues” Fellowship Hall

Upcoming Events  

Tues, Jan 4:   6:30 pm Worship Planning Committ ee Board Room

Wed, Jan 5:   9:00 am  Food Distributi on Program Community Services

 7:00 pm Vietnamese Bible Study Group North Room

Thu, Jan 6: 6:30 pm Small Group Bible Study Board Room

Sab, Jan 8: 10:50 am Sabbath Worship Service Main Sanctuary

  Potluck  Fellowship Hall

  

Offi  ce Hours:  Monday - Thursday 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Transfers

Incoming  

Outgoing                                                                                          

Communion
Ordinance of Humility/Foot Washing

10:25 - 10:55
Family - Fellowship Hall 

Men - Board Room
Women - North Room

 Today’s Deacons:
Lance Cantos - Lead

Jonathan Campos     Mike Dowser     Roy Gonzoles
 Robert Hirshfeld     Robert Hirshfeld Jr.     Arando Miranda

Please meet the lead deacon 10 minutes prior to service in the Deacon’s Room. 



GARDEN GROVE SDA CHURCH
January 1, 2011

10:55 a.m.

SONGS OF GATHERING Garden Grove SDA Young Adult Praise
Mighty to Save

I Am a Friend of God
I Will Search

WELCOME Dan Smith
INVITING GODS PRESENCE

SPECIAL FEATURE* Thomas Neslund

MORNING HYMN Congregation
Hymn 612 - Onward Christian Soldiers

BAPTISM Dan Smith

PRAYER FOR THE PEOPLE* Thomas Neslund

OFFERING Ralph Smith

OFFERTORY The Montesa’s
Thank You, Lord

SPECIAL MUSIC* The Montesa’s
His Name is Wonderful

ANTHEM Congregation
Hymn 213 - Jesus Is Coming Again

MORNING MESSAGE Dan Smith
The Battle Begins

SONG OF RESPONSE Young Adult Praise 
Hymn 613 - At the Cross

COMMUNION Congretation

THE BLESSING* Dan Smith

POSTLUDE Young Adult Praise
I Am a Friend of God

Worship Planner: Thomas Neslund
 

* Out of respect to the worshippers, Deacons will close Sanctuary doors to be reopened 
immediately thereafter.



Worship Service

Please remember to put your phones and pagers on 
silent.  Thank you!

Off ering: Local Church Budget

Sabbath Rest conti nues unti l 4:54pm tonight.  
Next week’s Sabbath welcome is at 4:59pm.

Upcoming Fellowship Lunches:  January 8, 2011
                                          February 5, 2011
                                               March 5, 2011

Community Announcements

F.I.P.S.S class wil be reading and discussing 
Pastor Dan’s book, “Lord I Have A Questi on”.  
If ou were given a copy and would like to pass 
it on, please see Sam Lopez or bring it to the 
church offi  ce.

The Heritage Singers will be in concert here at 
the Garden Grove SDA Church on January 22, 
2011 at 7pm.
 
Community Services - Thank you for all of 
your contributi ons, because of your help we 
can be a blessing to others.  As the holidays 
are approaching, we are asking for traditi onal 
holiday foods.  Please bring whatever you can 
to the community service room or the front 
offi  ce. M - Thur. 9am to 5pm.

Lost & Found: The church offi  ce has been 
accumulati ng items such as glasses, Bibles, 
scarves, umbrellas, keys.  If you’d like to claim 
something you’ve misplaced, please come 

by the offi  ce aft er church or during regular 
offi  ce hours.  Eventually Lost & Found items 
will be donated to Community Services.

Bulleti n Deadline is Wednesday 12:00 
pm.  E-mail announcements to bulleti n@
gardengrovesda.com. 

Join the Group Bible Study on Thursday 
nights @ 6:30 in Board Room beginning 
January 8.  Enjoy a potluck dinner, lively 
discussion, study and prayer.  The new 
book is Morris Venden’s “95 THESES on 
Righteousness By Faith.” You can pick up a 
book in the offi  ce today.

The Vietnamese Bible Study, Wednesday @ 
7 pm in the North Room, is currently studying 
“Con Duong Song” (The Road To Life) series.

The Vietnamese Group’s Gift  Goes On 
program this week is enti tled “6 Testi monies 
/ 6 Songs” in the Fellowship Hall at 4PM. 
There will be potluck following it. Short 
testi monies will be given by lay members on 
the power of God in their life.

Youth Sabbath School:  The Youth in Sabbath 
School are saving coins for tuiti on assistance.  
The total saved for this year is $677.29.  

Youth

The youth sponsored “Eve of New Years 
Eve” Party was a hit!  We even had our 
own “ Ball Drop”.  Thank you to all who 
came and helped make it a success!

REVOLVE 2011, Dream On: Awesome music, 
real-life stories, drama, and a ton of fun 
combine for a high-energy, inspirati onal, 
encouraging event for teen girls ages 11 - 19.  
Mark your calendars now for April 15 - 16. 
Register now with Moenau Rivera or Melissa 
Briceno. Registrati on deadline: February 28, 
2011. 

Young Adults 

If you would like to be added to the Garden 
Grove Young Adult Ministries event email list, 
please send your contact informati on (name, 
email, phone number) to ggsdayam@gmail.
com.

Adventurers/Pathfi nders

Upcoming Meeti ngs: Our next 
Pathfi nder/Adventurer Club meeti ng 
will be on January 15, 2010 at 6:30pm 
in the Pathfi nder Room. We hope to 

see you all there!

Orangewood Corner 

Christmas Break  December 20 - January 2

Save the Date: OA Work Bee
Save the date for our upcoming Work Bee 
taking place at Orangewood Academy on 
Sunday, January 30th.  More details and 
informati on to follow on how you can help 
with a project on campus.

Financial Aid Workshop hosted by La Sierra 

University: January 24, 2011

La Sierra University will be hosti ng a FREE 

Financial Aid Workshop on Monday, January 

24, 2011 at 7:00 a.m. in the school library. All 

high school parents, especially those of junior 

and senior students are encouraged to att end 

this informati ve workshop. Join us to fi nd 

out what scholarships and fi nancial aid are 

available for college. To RSVP for this event 

contact mduran@orangewoodacademy.com

Preparing for College Workshop by Loma Linda 

University: February 3, 2011

Loma Linda University will be on our campus 

hosti ng the “Preparing for College Workshop,” 

on Thursday, February 3, 2011 at 6:30 p.m. 

Parents and guardians with middle school 

or high school students are encouraged to 

join us. Learn how to prepare your student 

for college at this FREE workshop. Spanish 

presenter available. To RSVP for this event 

contact mduran@orangewoodacademy.com

 

For more informati on about Orangewood Academy 

or Sunrise Christi an Preschool please visit our 

website: www.orangewoodacademy.com


